Speech Communications Assistance by Telephone 501c3
(United Way Member)

515 P Street #207, Sacramento CA 95814

December 4, 2016
Subject: Request for Donations to Increase Telephone Access by AAC* Users and Other People with Speech Disabilities
Dear «GreetingLine»
In the past, many people have generously supported our small organization in a variety of ways. Speech Communication Assistance by Telephone (SCT) is the only nationally approved nonprofit (501c3, IRS #68-0217675) that advocates for improved telephone access for people with speech disabilities. We work with states and the Federal Communications Commission (FCC) to ensure that regulations are most favorable to improving access and increasing usage. You can see a video demonstration of this technology at Speech Communication Assistance by Telephone, Inc. (SCT)www.speechtospeech.org .

A major advance this year was the establishment of a CEO position for SCT. While it is pro-bono now, we are applying for funding. Our first CEO is Dr. BJ Gallagher, Speech Language Pathologist McDaniel College in Maryland. Dr. Gallagher has been on our board for several years. She is creative and energetic and the primary worker on many SCT projects. 
In the Spring of 2017, after a new FCC commissioner is appointed, we will again advocate for the establishment of a nationwide Video Assisted Speech-to-Speech service over the Internet. This service would potentially enable thousands more people with speech disabilities to use the telephone. These people have such significant speech disabilities that they can only be understood if their face or the screens of their communication devices or a combination of both can be seen. 

Would you please review our attached 2016 accomplishments and 2017 goals. Would you donate at the bottom of the homepage www.speechtospeech.org  using Paypal or Networkforgood or send a check made out to SCT to my attention at the address below. You may also buy my autobiography Against the Current: My Life with Cerebral Palsy online at www.speechtospeech.org or www.drbobsautobiography.org  or by sending  SCT a $24 dollar check.  All proceeds go to SCT and are tax deductible to you. Many people give the book as a holiday gift. Would you please pass this letter on to friends who may be willing to donate to SCT.  Thank you and Happy Holiday. 
Sincerely,  Bob 
Bob Segalman, Ph.D., Founder of Speech-to-Speech

President, Speech Communications Assistance by Telephone, Inc. 

515 P Street, #207; Sacramento, CA 95814

Call 711, request STS and then ask for me at 916-448-5517

E-mail: drsts@comcast.net Website: www.speechtospeech.org
Board of Directors: Andy Fitzenrider; BJ Gallagher, PhD; Devva Kasnitz, PhD; Fred Nisen, Esq.; Jennifer Lindner; Kathleen Barajas; Neil Jacobson; Quinn O’Hara; Rebecca Ladew; Rick Huang; Susan K. Chandler.
*Alternative and Augmentative Communication devices. These are voice output computers such as the ones used by Professor Stephen Hawking.  At https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=sD2JyJZJ4a4 you can see a funny video of me wishing everyone a happy holiday with my AAC device. 
